
Parents,

Thank you for the ways you have supported your students, our staff, and our school during the 
Remote Learning Protocol. I am so grateful for all of the wonderful families that are a part of the 
Metro community. As you are likely aware, we have made the decision to conclude instruction on 
May 8th. We are hopeful that this is a blessing for your entire family. 

In next Sunday’s Weekly Happenings, we will have more information about end of year procedures, 
but below are a couple of reminders for right now.

•	 Middle School students will not take final exams this semester.
•	 Please encourage your children to finish these last couple of weeks strong. If they are struggling 

academically with any of their classes, please reach out to that teacher.

If you have any questions, or if there is anything I can assist your family with, please do not hesitate to 
let me know.

Thank you,

Robby Davis 
Middle School Principal


